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January News





Homework


Homework seems to have been the topic of conversation last report card. I am posting homework on the School website � HYPERLINK "http://tfes.nbed.nb.ca/teacher/mme-sophie" �http://tfes.nbed.nb.ca/teacher/mme-sophie�


and all documents sent home. Should you want extra for your child, mention it to me by agenda or Dojo and we can work something out.





Please sign and fill in bottom part of this newsletter. Thanks Mme Sophie (





Dojo will continue to be used for our reading goal. Every time your child reads at night and it is initialized by you, this will be worth 1 Dojo point.


Please look in your child’s agenda for January calendar.











In the busyness of a day, it is not always possible for me to communicate on a daily basis with you. However, I will try to maintain a contact by choosing five students per week and make a positive phone call. This call could be to inform you of progress and what your child needs to work on. 




















